Change to the Euro Area

With the release of the “U.S. International Trade in Goods and Services” report (FT-900)
on March 8, 2023, statistics for the area grouping “Euro Area” will include Croatia, which
adopted the euro as its currency effective January 1, 2023. This change will affect
exhibit 14 of the FT-900 and exhibit 4 of the FT-900 Supplement.

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact the U.S. Census
Bureau, Economic Indicators Division, International Trade Macro Analysis Branch, on
(800) 549-0595, option 4, or at eid.international.trade.data@census.gov or BEA,
Balance of Payments Division, at InternationalAccounts@bea.gov.




